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Dear Valued Customer 
 
Government officials have narrowed their search for the cause of an ongoing multistate 
outbreak of E. coli O157: H7 to romaine lettuce grown in Yuma, Arizona. Our deepest 
sympathies go out to those people who have been impacted by this outbreak.  

Currently, we are harvesting and shipping California-grown romaine lettuce. We have no 
reason to believe that any of our product is affected by the E.coli outbreak. At this time 
there is no product under FDA recall and the investigations remain ongoing to find the 
source and cause of this outbreak. 

More information on the E.coli outbreak can be found at: 
FDA page on the outbreak 
CDC page on the outbreak 
  
Steinbeck Country Produce is a fourth generation family farming company.  We 
understand the importance of providing safe and nutritious food for your family and 
ours.  We are dedicated to farming and harvesting in a responsible manner to serve our 
customers and our community. This is our top priority. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steinbeck Country Produce 
Jennifer Clarke 
VP Food Safety and Regulatory Compliance 
(831) 771-4219 

https://www.fda.gov/Food/RecallsOutbreaksEmergencies/Outbreaks/ucm604254.htm
https://www.cdc.gov/ecoli/2018/o157h7-04-18/index.html

